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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

The NSW government is committed to offering all families a co-educational high school option 
by 2027.  Following extensive community consultation in Term 3 of 2022, it was determined 
that Penshurst Girls and Hurstville Boys in the Georges River College would each become co-
educational campuses from 2025.   

Each campus will undergo works to refurbish and upgrade elements of the school as part of 
the co-educational transition for Georges River College. These upgrades will improve the 
facilities available to students and teachers and ensure each school is well equipped to meet 
the needs of the changing enrolments.  

Overview of upgrades at Georges River College, Hurstville Campus 

The Hurstville Boys Campus of Georges River College will undergo a reconfiguration and 
refurbishment of the existing boys’ toilets in Block II. This will create 2 separate facilities, one 
for boys and one for girls, within the existing floor space.  

There will also be new accessible change facilities installed in Block D. 

The contract was awarded to Ages Build Pty Ltd and works commenced on Thursday 28 
November.  

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours using the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.   
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